From: Matthew Beaudet <Matthew.Beaudet@cityofchicago.org>
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 10:39 AM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>

Cc: Marlene Hopkins <Marlene.Hopkins@cityofchicago.org>
Subject: Report of Gift

Hi Steve,
Please see attached.
Thanks,

Matt

Matthew W. Beaudet
Commissioner
City of Chicago - Dept. of Buildings



DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS
CITY OF CHICAGO

July 3, 2023

Steven I. Berlin

Executive Director

Chicago Board of Ethics

740 North Sedgwick Street, 5 Floor
Chicago, IL 60654

Via email steve.berlin@cityofchicago.org

Dear Executive Director Berlin,

Pursuant to Section 2-156-142(d)(8), the Department of Buildings (DOB) wishes to report the following gift
received by DOB. A 14-ounce box of Fannie May Milk Chocolate Pixies was left at my office by DOB’s
outgoing Director of Public Information Michael Puccinelli who retired from the City on June 30, 2023. A
web search has the average retail value of the item at $21.99. As the item is perishable, | have placed it in
DOB’s City Hall 9th floor common area for generation consumption.

P

Sincerely,

Matthew W. Beaudet
Commissioner

cc: Marlene Hopkins, First Deputy Commissioner

Fanrie el

PREMIUM CHOCDLATIES |

121 NORTH LASALLE, ROOM 906. CHICAGO. ILLINOIS 60602



